
 

Clwb Hapus is holding exciting outdoor  

adventure sessions as part of after school 

club for 10 weeks 

Tuesday  22 March 2022 
3.30 to 5.30 pm 

 

Your Clwb Hapus fee will cover the cost of taking part.  

Only £6 per child and £5 for siblings, per two hour 

session 

Children must be booked on to take part 

Speak to Angi for more information 

Children are still welcome at Clwb Hapus if they do 

not want to take part in theses activities. 

The session will include games, activities and competitions 

to learn how to navigate and how to use a trangia to make 

hot chocolate. 
Open to  children in Mrs Gibbons, Mr Davis and Mrs Drew 

classes.  Due to the nature of the activities, children in Mrs 

Mac’s class cannot take part, but are still welcome to 

attend Clwb Hapus. 


